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MARSHFIELD AND SCITUATE FIRE DEPARTMENTS CONDUCT JOINT TRAINING 

  

The Marshfield and Scituate Fire Departments will be participating in a collaborative Fireground 
Survival Training Program the week of April 24, 2023. This intensive program is being funded 
via a regional Federal Assistance to Firefighter (AFG) grant award. The Fireground Survival 
Program will provide our personnel with essential life-saving skills needed to “save themselves” 
in the event they become disorientated or trapped while operating on the fireground. The 
Fireground Survival Program is being provided by the International Association of Firefighters. 
This program is considered one of the best of its kind and is universally supported by every level 
of the fire service. On Wednesday, April 26th, both departments will be on-site at the Marshfield 
Fairgrounds. This will be an opportunity to watch our personnel demonstrate fireground survival 
skills during the various training evolutions offered. The training is scheduled for the entire day 
on Wednesday. The Marshfield Fire Chief Jeff Simpson will be available during the day for tours 
of the training and will have a press briefing at Noon. 
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